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Mayor Terry at Traveling City Hall & UNOE Meeting 

Evansville Mayor Stephanie Terry spoke  about Neighborhoods and the need to get       
involved at the UNOE General Membership meeting on February 22nd. Not only does it 
help to get to know your neighbors, it also increases the overall safety of neighborhoods.  

Prior to the UNOE meeting, Mayor Terry hosted her first Traveling City Hall where  
members of the public were able to speak directly to the Mayor and members of her     
administration. In all, over 100 people were in attendance.  

The Traveling City Hall will be held every 3 months at different locations throughout the 
city. Dates and locations will be announced in the UNOE newsletter and on the UNOE 
website www.unoevansville.org. 

At the UNOE General Membership Meeting, the mayor spoke followed by Rodney Frye 
from the Evansville Fire Department who spoke about fire safety and education. Officer 
Matt Karges from the Evansville Police Department announced that several officers are 
being appointed to patrol city parks (contact officer Karges at (812)-205-5113 for more information)  and 
the Vanderburgh County Sheriff Departments Lieutenant Chris Roe talked about the new 
Neighborhood Based Policing program. Shawn Dickerson with the Department of Urban 
Forestry reported on their wish to see trees planted in neighborhoods and mentioned the 
tree giveaway that was held on March 9th (email Shawn at sdickerson@evansville.in.gov)  

Our next General Meeting will be on Thursday, March 28th, at the C.K. Newsome       
Community Center. Speaker, Karan Barnhill will talk about how grass clippings and yard 
debris can clog storm drains and cause flooding as well as problems with water quality. 
Representatives from the EPA will also make a presentation on lead clean up in       
neighborhoods. 
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TOX AWAY DAY 
Household Hazardous Waste Collection 

 

MARCH 23, 2024 
 

8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

CIVIC CENTER PARKING LOT 
(Ninth & Walnut) 

 
 

MATERIALS TO BRING 
           
           Motor Oil & Filters   Oil Based Paints 
           Auto Batteries & Fluids            Solvents & Thinners 
           Gasoline              Antifreeze 
           Rechargeable Batteries   Pesticides & Herbicides 
           Thermometers/Mercury            Aerosol Cans 
           Household Cleaners   Glues & Adhesives 
           Photographic Chemicals            Pool Chemicals 
           Fluorescent Tube Bulbs            Pharmaceuticals 
           Smoke Detectors                                 Fire Extinguishers 
 

MATERIALS NOT TO BRING 
         
          Commercial Waste   Infectious Waste 
          Industrial Waste   Radioactive Waste 
          Explosives/Ammunition  Tires 
          Appliances/Electronics                Latex Paint* 
               

*(latex paint can be disposed of in the regular trash once it is in a solid form. 
Add kitty litter to speed drying process)* 

 
 

 VANDERBURGH COUNTY HOUSEHOLDS ONLY  
FOR INFORMATION: 812-436-7800 or  www.evansville.in.gov/recycle  
                                                       
HOUSEHOLDS ONLY               NO BUSINESSES PLEASE 
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ELECTRONICS 
 RECYCLING 

 

April 13, 2024 
8:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 

 
New Drop-Off Location At 

C&I Electronics 
424 E. Inglefield Rd, Evansville, IN  47725 

(NW corner of Inglefield Rd. & Hwy. 41) 
 
 

ITEMS ACCEPTED 
                  Computers         Monitors                     Laptops 
                    Printers              Hard Drives                Modems 
                    Fax/scanners      TVs/DVRs/DVDs      IPods/MP3s 
                    Cell Phones        Digital Cameras         Cables/Cords 
 

                         
ITEMS NOT ACCEPTED 

                    Copy Machines    Microwaves     Appliances 
 

 

 
** Vanderburgh County Households Only/No Businesses Please ** 

 

                      
C&I ELECTRONICS   812-423-9166 

             SOLID WASTE DISTRICT   812-436-7800 
                                       

www.evansville.in.gov/recycle 
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Missing Pieces Community Development Corporation is a 501 ( c ) 3 USDOT Nationwide Motor 
Carrier. We were founded to establish high priority programs within Evansville, Indiana, nation-
ally, and worldwide. Our first priority is to preserve the safety of senior citizens, individuals with 
disabilities, low-income residents, and students. The recent opioid epidemic within our commu-
nity as well as nationwide has increased crimes against our most vulnerable residents. We pro-
vide mass transit solutions that increase the mobility, quality of life, safety, and self-
sufficiency for low-income residents. Our outreach programs reduce crime, provide access to 
quality healthcare, access to higher paying worksites, and also provides reliable transportation, 
through our execution of non-traditional programs. 
 
Missing Pieces Projects are geared toward improving conflict resolution skills, self-image, self-
worth, values, and the safety of our most vulnerable residents. In addition to our local programs, 
we provide emergency assistance to individuals in crisis and offer relief initiatives for low to 
moderate income (LMI) individuals. These individuals include but are not limited to the elderly, 
individuals with disabilities, homeless, veterans, displaced college students, previously addicted 
populations, and ex-offenders. It is our vision that Missing Pieces Project participants are provid-
ed emergency assistance which help them reach self-sufficiency. It is also our vision that every 
participant receives safe transport to their essential activities.  
 
Our M.P.E.E. transportation service fills rapid rehire job postings. By providing reliable transpor-
tation, low-income populations are able to secure direct-hire, higher paying, full-time employ-
ment positions with benefits. Our collaborations assist participants with acquiring skills and job 
training to become self-sufficient. We do so through the use of tools that promote re-entering the 
workforce and our community. We seek to fill the void where much needed programs and emer-
gency assistance do not exist. We, at Missing Pieces Community Development Corporation are 
"putting communities back together, one piece at a time." 
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Celebration of Leadership 

2024 General Membership Meeting Schedule 

General Membership Meetings are held on the 4th Thursday of the month  

(January thru September) from 6:30 - 8:00 pm  

Meeting location is at the C.K. Newsome Community Center  

100 E Walnut Street, Downtown Evansville 

March 28  April 25  May 23 

June 27  July 25  August 22  September 26 (Candidates’ forum) 

      October 24 (Annual Sparkplug Banquet)   

November & December  - NO MEETINGS 

2024 Meeting Schedule 

Celebration of Leadership (COL) is a remarkably diverse and inclusive annual event whereby Leadership 
Everyone publicly seeks out and honors individuals, projects, programs, business, and organizations 
who make significant, collaborative contributions that improve and transform community in the           
Evansville region. 

Come help UNOE celebrate our friends Larry Samples and Lucy Williams for receiving this honor. All  
expenses have been paid for anyone who would like to attend this event. For your FREE ticket please 
visit Joe Ballard or Casey Rickard at the UNOE office located at 320 SE Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd  
Suite B. 
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2024ÊMembershipÊApplicaƟonsÊareÊnowÊdue! 

For updated MeeƟng Ɵmes and locaƟons please contact your Neighborhood AssociaƟon President. 
If you need their contact informaƟon call the UNOE office and speak with Joe or Casey. 

OfficeÊHoursÊ-ÊMondayÊthruÊThursdayÊ9:00amÊ-Ê3:00pm 

PhoneÊ#Ê-Ê812-428-4243ÊÊEmailÊ-Êoffice@unoevansville.org 

WebÊ-Êwww.unoevansville.org 

FacebookÊ-Êwww.facebook.com/unoevansville 

Neighbor to Neighbor 


